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Thank you for all your kind 
words around our 50th            

Best wishes 

     Gail & Thomas Kelly  

 
… We are so sorry you weren’t able to join us—but we still had a good time!! 

 

Relatives Meeting  - Wednesday 27 October 

We would like to invite you to please join us at either  

10 am  -  for Coffee and Cake or 

5pm—for Cheese and Wine 

It will be a chance to get to meet other relatives as well as staff 
and to hear what is happening at Margaret House and to ask any 

questions that you may have. 

We hope you can join us—please rsvp to  

sam@margarethouse.co.uk 

Charity Draw 

This month 
we picked 

out       
Shepreth 
Wildlife 
Charity 

Hedgehog 
Hospital and are very pleased 

to send them a cheque to     
support their work. 



 

 

Please visit our website to see all the activities that we have coming up 

for the following month : www.margarethouse.co.uk/News & Event’s  

Follow us on Facebook : Margarethouse residential & dementia care home 

Follow us on twitter : @MargarethseH … because we care 

 
We enjoyed raising some money for Macmillan  - 

well all those cakes just had to be eaten!! 
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We did some mindfulness, concentrating on eating  raisins—then          

describing what it felt and tasted like—the yoghurt coated ones were best 

We enjoyed taking part in the HCPA 

‘Big Chair’ session—we won the 

quiz against other homes and then 

took part in the group exercises. 



 

 

Please visit our website to see all the activities that we have coming up 

for the following month : www.margarethouse.co.uk/News & Event’s  

Follow us on Facebook : Margarethouse residential & dementia care home 
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We have been enjoying outdoor walks,  doing 

the conga and lots of jigsaw puzzles. 



 

 

Please visit our website to see all the activities that we have coming up 

for the following month : www.margarethouse.co.uk/News & Event’s  

Follow us on Facebook : Margarethouse residential & dementia care home 
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We made the most of the last summer sun, enjoying reading, 

cards, table pong and ensuring the plants stayed watered.  

Don’t think we will need to worry about that now!! 


